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Buffalo No 1 (M-1978-011) / Inspection Problem Letter
Armstrong - DNR, Ursula <ursula.armstrong@state.co.us> Tue, Jul 1, 2025 at 11:06 AM
To: Jason McGraw <jason.mcgraw@generalshale.com>
Cc: Amy Eschberger - DNR <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Hi Jason,

Thank you for sending those documents over.

For the Inspection Problem #1 (Right of Entry) Corrective Action, we will need updated documentation that is between
General Shale Brick, Inc. and the current landowner. The provided lease has the permittee name as Robinson Brick
Company, which is no longer valid. This documentation does not need to be a lease, but you can send a notarized letter
agreement from the current landowner giving General Shale Brick, Inc. right of entry onto the property. I am happy to
extend this due date by 90 days.

For the Inspection Problem #2 Corrective Action due date extension request, the Division is willing to extend the date out
by 90 days. This can be extended once we get closer to the 90 day extended due date, but we won't be able to extend the
date out to December 31, 2025 at this time.

Please let me know if you have any questions and if you would like to extend both of these corrective actions by another
90 days.

Ursula Armstrong
Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Program

P: 720.793.3031
Physical Address: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
ursula.armstrong@state.co.us  | https://drms.colorado.gov

On Fri, Jun 27, 2025 at 4:41 PM Jason McGraw <jason.mcgraw@generalshale.com> wrote:
[Quoted text hidden]
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